
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

When 
Tuesday, March 6th, 2018 

9 am – 11 am 
 

 

Where 
Greenville County Square 

301 University Ridge 

Suite 400 

Greenville, SC 29601 

 

 

 

Cost: Free 

 

Register via email 
by Thursday,  

March 1, 2018. 
 

 

The County will present the results of a Construction BMP Audit 

conducted by Woolpert and the recent SCDHEC storm water 

program audit. The County is providing this training course to 

educate contractors and CEPSCI certified individuals on 

installation/maintenance of construction site sediment and 

erosion control BMPs, as well as highlight specific BMPs from 

Greenville County that could be improved. The training will also 

provide an overview of recently revised specifications and 

details for several sediment and erosion control BMPs, 

including Silt Fence, Construction Entrances, Inlet Protection 

Measures, Porous Baffles, and others. Information presented in 

the training will provide guidance to help contractors and 

CEPSCI inspectors to achieve compliance on their sites. The 

County will also review the enforcement process and a Q&A 

time will be provided. Local contractors and CEPSCI certified 

site inspectors are highly encouraged to provide 

representation at this training event. 

Registration 
Register by Thursday, March 1st, 2018 by emailing  

Virginia Wagoner @ VWagoner@greenvillecounty.org 

 

Contractor and CEPSCI 
Training: Construction 

BMPs and SCDHEC 
Audit Results 

Presenters 
Josh Fisher, Chief Construction Inspector for the Land 

Development Division 

Jacob Burkey, PE Project Engineer at Woolpert 
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